
  
 
 LABOR BULLETIN 

601 NE Everett   •   Portland,  Oregon   97232   •   (503) 233-5787   •   FAX  (503) 235-4308 

Concerning L.U. 48 I.B.E.W. 

March 12, 2020 
 
TO:  OREGON-COLUMBIA CHAPTER, NECA MEMBERS AND 
  SIGNATORY CONTRACTORS, LOCAL UNION 48 IBEW 
 
RE: Resources on COVID-19 
 
 
Dear Contractors:  
 
With the Public Health emergency declared in Oregon and Washington, please see the below 
resources on benefits and employment with regard to COVID-19 for employers and workers in 
Oregon and Washington.  
 
 Harrison Trust Temporary Plan Changes for COVID-19 
 Oregon Employment Department 
 Washington State Employment Security Department 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Timothy J. Gauthier 
Executive Manager 
 

https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/COVID-19%20Update%203.12.20%20Employer%20Version.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/03.11.20%20COVID-19%20OED%20Resources%20for%20Employers%20and%20Workers_FINAL%20for%20Kay.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/COVID-19_Scenarios%20and%20Benefits.pdf

